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QUESTION 1

Place the general steps in the JAXB data binding process in the correct order. 

a.

 compile classes 

b.

 generate classes 

c.

 generate content tree 

d.

 marshall 

e.

 process content 

f. 

unmarshall 

g.

 validate 

A. 

f,b,a,c,g,e,d 

B. 

b,a,d,c,g,e,f 

C. 

b,a,f,c,g,e,d 

D. 

b,a,d,c,e,f,g 

E. 

f,c,a,b,g,e,d 

Correct Answer: C 
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QUESTION 2

A developer new to Web services is researching how a client can connect to a service. It is clear that some models
provide better abstraction while others offer more power when working with messages. What is the correct reason to
choose the Dispatch interface? 

A. Dispatch is a high-level API that helps hide the complexity of XML. 

B. REST services can be consumed with the Dispatch API and XML/HTTP bindings. 

C. The Dispatch interface supports the use JAXP to bind data. 

D. The Dispatch interface is represented internally as a SOAP message. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 3

A developer must create a program to parse a medium-sized XML file looking for an instance of a specific element.
Once the developer has found the element, the value must be updated and saved to disk. Which two XML parsing APIs
should be used in this situation? (Choose two.) 

A. SAX 

B. DOM 

C. StAX 

D. JAXM 

E. SAAJ 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 4

Given the Java fragment and schema: 

1.

 //-- Java code fragment 

2.

 public enum USState {MA, NH} 

3.

 //-- Schema fragment 

4.
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5.

  

6.

  

7.

  

8.

  

9.

  

10.

 // .NET auto generated code from schema 

11.

 public enum usState { NH, MA } 

Which statement is true about .Net and WCF interoperability for this data? 

A. Based on the fragment, enumerations map well between Java and .Net. 

B. The subtle differences in the variable names make it clear these enumerations are NOT interoperable. 

C. The XML schema reveals the type on the enumeration is lost across the platforms. 

D. This exchange would be interoperable if the annotation @XmlEnum was applied to the Java method. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 5

What are two reasons for choosing message-level security in a Web service? (Choose two.) 

A. to support the use of SSL 

B. to support multiple transport protocols 

C. to selectively encrypt message content 

D. to remove security information from SOAP headers 

E. to support encrypted attachments 
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Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 6

Given: 

1.

 try { // Call Web service Operation 

2.

 org.me.calculator.client.CalculatorWS port = 

3.

 service.getCalculatorWSPort(); 

4.

 // TODO initialize WS operation arguments here 

5.

 int i = 3; 

6.

 int j = 4; 

7.

 // TODO process result here 

8.

 int result = port.add(i, j); 

9.

 out.println("

Result: " + result); 

10. 

11.

 } catch (Exception ex) { 

12.

 out.println("

Exception: " + ex); 
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13.

 } 

Assume Reliable Messaging is used and the code is correct except for what is missing at line 10. 

Which code fragment must be placed at line 10? 

A. Close the port object with ((Closeable)port).close(); after testing result is positive. 

B. Close the port with port.close(); 

C. Closing the port object is optional, but port.close(); will work. 

D. Close the port object with ((Closeable)port).close(); 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 7

Which situation requires the client to use the Dispatch interface to access the Web service? 

A. The client and the server are on different platforms. 

B. The client has access to the portable artifacts, but not to the WSDL. 

C. The client has access to the WSDL, but not to the portable artifacts. 

D. The client will access a REST-based service. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 8

What are two features of a WSDL 1.1 document? (Choose two.) 

A. Service defines a collection of related endpoints. 

B. Service describes the message\\'s payload using XML. 

C. Service assigns an Internet address to a specific binding. 

D. Porttype declares complex data types and elements used elsewhere. 

E. Porttype elements are used to group a set of abstract operations. 

F. Porttype defines a concrete protocol and data format specification. 

Correct Answer: AE 

 

QUESTION 9
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A company uses Web services to exchange mortgage and credit data as well as digital versions of associated
documents. The data is confidential and it is common for the service and client to exchange applications, credit results,
reports and more in a request/response format. Recently, the company has become concerned about the substantial
cost of processing and message encryption with a PKI approach. What can be done to cut costs? 

A. use MTOM to optimize the messages and provide data confidentiality via XML Digital Signature 

B. because of the weak adoption of WS-SecureConversation on Java platforms, consider using Kerberos 

C. use HTTPS as it is both economical and adequate 

D. use WS-SecureConversation and MTOM to reduce the processing overhead 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 10

Which two statements are true about creating a SOAP message with an attachment? (Choose two.) 

A. Binary attachments make SOAP incompatible with HTTP. 

B. A SOAP Message package must specify Content-Type as multipart/related. 

C. If one or more attachments are XML, they must be in the body of the SOAP message. 

D. MIME attachments referenced inside the SOAP body must use SOAP references. 

E. MIME provides a method to encode attachments in XML making them compatible with SOAP. 

Correct Answer: BD 

 

QUESTION 11

Which two code fragments are valid for adding an attachment in SAAJ? (Choose two.) 

A. SOAPMessage object. AttachmentPart attachment=request.createAttachementPart(); String stringContent = Update
total; attachment.setContent(stringContent,text/plain); attachment.setContentID(update_total);
request.addAttachmentPart(attachment); 

B. SOAPMessage object. Attachment attachment=request.createAttachement(); String stringContent = Update total;
attachment.setContent(stringContent,text/plain); attachment.setContentID(update_total);
request.addAttachment(attachment); 

C. URL url = new URL(http://eshop.com/products/tb.jpg); DataHandler datahandler = new DataHandler(url);
AttachmentPart attachment = request.createAttachmentPart(dataHandler); attachment.setContentID (attached_image);
request.addAttachmentPart(attachment); 

D. URL url = new URL(http://eshop.com/products/tb.jpg); DataHandler datahandler = new DataHandler(url); Attachment
attachment = request.createAttachment(dataHandler); attachment.setContentID (attached_image);
request.addAttachment(attachment); 

E. SOAPMessage object. Attachment attachment=request.newAttachement(); String stringContent = Update total;
attachment.setContent(stringContent,text/plain); attachment.setContentID(update_total);
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request.setAttachment(attachment); 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 12

Which two statements are true about the role of XML schemas in Web services? (Choose two.) 

A. DTDs provide stricter data typing than XML schemas. 

B. XML schemas can be used to validate the organization of XML documents. 

C. XML schemas contain a vocabulary, content model and data types. 

D. DTDs are easier to map to Java than XML schemas, and so remain more popular. 

E. The W3C recommends that XML schemas be referred to as XSD. 

F. The W3C has designated that XML schemas be referred to as WXS. 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 13

What are two valid facts about WS-I? (Choose two.) 

A. The I-Stack is a great development tool. 

B. The WS-I promotes and supports generic protocols for the interoperable exchange of messages. 

C. The WS-I governs languages and protocols such as SOAP, WSDL, and UDDI. 

D. The WS-I specifies specific rules that address either weaknesses in component specifications or issues of how to
combine the collected technology. 

E. The WS-I has been a guiding force in creating StAX. 

Correct Answer: BD 

 

QUESTION 14

Based on separation of concerns, which two are correctly implemented in the processing layer of a Web service?
(Choose two.) 

A. validation of XML documents 

B. saving document contents in a database table 

C. application of the business logic to the XML document 

D. translation of incoming XML documents to their internal XML representations 
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E. a new SOAP message for exceptions during validation of XML 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 15

A developer must modify an existing Web service client program. XML used by the service must be updated and
archived for use in other systems. The developer chooses the Dispatch API. Which two statements are true about this
approach? (Choose two.) 

A. Dispatch is generic and can be instantiated for use with XML or SOAP. 

B. The Web service can be either SOAP or REST-based. 

C. The Dispatch instance must be created in Service.Mode.PAYLOAD mode in order to use SOAP. 

D. Instantiating Dispatch Service.Mode.MESSAGE mode allows you to work directly with the XML message. 

E. It is unnecessary to use JAXB with the Dispatch API. 

Correct Answer: AB 
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